
Subject: Christmas Productions

Dear Parent/Carer

We are excited to let you know that our online booking system will open on Monday 27 November at 6pm to book places for your 
child’s Christmas Production.

Due to limited space in the school hall, the maximum number of places that can be booked is two per family (not per performance). 
Unfortunately, we will not have the capacity for pushchairs in the hall.

Bookings will be taken on a first come first served basis. Please make your bookings here.

Entrance to the school will be via Winthorpe Road only.

We look forward to seeing you and enjoying a festive time with the children.

Yours faithfully

Mrs M Preston
Head of School

Email to parents 

https://thehessleacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk/

